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Comment Submitted:

Please continue to receive and process solar energy right-of-way applications during the PEIS development schedule. Current BLM
policies and the National Environmental Policy Act are sufficient for review of all utility-scale solar power projects during this
process. Please do not stop all progress on new utility-scale solar power in the United States of America for the next two years.


